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MEDIA ADVISORY  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 16, 2020 
CONTACT: Kristine Roselius, 415.519.5419 
 
Air District cancels Board Executive Committee meeting Wednesday 
 
SAN FRANCISCO – The Bay Area Air Quality Management District will cancel the Board of Directors 
Executive Committee meeting on Wednesday, March 18 at 9:30 a.m. The meeting is canceled due 
to the shelter in place order in San Francisco and other Bay Area counties to reduce the spread of 
the Novel Coronavirus, or Covid-19. 

The meeting will be rescheduled at a later date. Please check https://www.baaqmd.gov/ for updates.  

The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is the regional agency responsible for protecting air 
quality and the global climate in the nine-county Bay Area. Connect with the Air District via Facebook, 
Instagram, Twitter, and YouTube.  
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